
Amsterdam, 13  th   December 2023  

We want to inform you that we shall be transferring our acƟviƟes from 1st February 2024 onwards. Time
has come to spend more Ɵme with friends and family.

The supply of agriproducts such as Ivory Coast wheat bran pellets and palm kernel expellers will be taken
over by Cerealis in Paris. A family-owned business in Paris with a strong foothold in the wheat business in
Africa. Like Davof, Cerealis fully controls the product chain to provide tailored soluƟons to their clients.  We
have full confidence in the Cerealis team.

Please do not hesitate to contact us and/or Cerealis for any further informaƟon:
Hugo Depoix, General Manager Cerealis, mob +33616903356,hdepoix@cerealis.com
Remi Depoix, Chairman Cerealis, mob +33616903356 – rdepoix@cerealis.com
Henny de Wit, Director Davof Trading (Africa) B.V., mob +31622805519.

It has been a pleasure doing business with you and we are deeply grateful for your support during all these
years. 

We wish you all the best for the future, to start with a Merry Christmas and a healthy and peaceful 2024. 

Henny de Wit

We are very honored to have been chosen by Henny and her partners to take over their wheatbran and
palmkernel operaƟons.

Cerealis, created in 1995, today occupies a leading posiƟon in the export of wheat, soybean meal and corn
from several origins to Africa and Madagascar. Our acƟviƟes are complementary and will  generate new
synergies useful to all our clients.

The enƟre Cerealis team will be able to conƟnue and develop with the same energy and professionalism the
fantasƟc work carried out by Davof and his associates and we are commiƩed to the same approach of
proximity and availability.

We warmly thank Henny for her trust and support and wish her a thousand wishes of happiness.
Wishing you a happy, healthy and prosperous new year.

Rémi Depoix
Chaiman


